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“SUSPENSION OF THE WORKING DAY ON OCTOBER 31, 2024”  

 
 

  

 

 
Dear Clients and Friends: 

 

We hereby inform that by means of Executive Decree No. 438 issued of Friday 28, 2024, the 

President of the Republic, has suspended the working day of October 31, 2024, meaning 

next week’s holiday will begin October 31rst and will conclude on November 4th, 2024. The 

following is a brief summary: 

 

1. The working day is suspended throughout the national territory, both in the private 

and public sectors. 

 
2. The suspended working day will be recovered in the public sector, through an 

additional hour during the following working days. The private sector may make use 

of this provision on an optional basis. 

 

3. The basic services, health services, land terminals, areas, fluvial, banking services, 

among others, must guarantee their operation and provision of services. 

 

We hope this information, which does not involve advice because it is of a general nature, 

will be of use to you. If you have any specific questions, we will be pleased to answer them. 
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